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Mantua  PTA Alert News  

June 1, 2010  

  

Spirit Day Friday! 
On Friday, June 4th, show your Mantua school spirit by wearing white or clothing with 
Mantua on it. We are celebrating spirit day for the big staff basketball game Friday night 
at 7 PM at J.E.B. Stuart High School. 
PTA Meeting & Election Tomorrow, Wed, 6/2 
Come to the meeting (in the library) and help us vote in our new board for the 2010-2011 
school year.  FREE CHILDCARE!  Please contact Monica Cameron to reserve childcare 
spaces at monica.cameron@cox.net.  
Please note -- We have a correction to the PTA Board slate published in a previous 
Alert: Sandy Spector is the nominee for Treasurer, and Lori Recher is the nominee for 
Secretary.  
Kids Care Club Final Project:  Summer Food Drive 
KCC will be collecting and donating food to a local food bank in preparations for the 
summer. Even though Northern Virginia is considered one of the wealthiest jurisdictions in 
the country, we still face a poverty rate of 5%. This means, based on US Census figures, 
that 90,183 persons are living in poverty, 30% of whom are children. Please consider 
sending in a non-perishable item between now and June 8th! Thank you! 
Staff Basketball Game 
On Friday, June 4th, the Mantua Raccoons will take on the Bailey's Tigers in a staff 
basketball game.  Tickets are currently on sale through Friday morning and are $2.00 for 
children and $3.00 for adults.  They will be sold at the door for $5.00.  Pom Poms and 
megaphones are also available for purchase.  Mantua tattoos will be sold for $0.50.  
Come out to J.E.B. Stuart High school at 7:00 PM for a great game of basketball!  Wear 
white to support Mantua.  See you all there! 
Important  Upcoming Events 
   Tue 6/01: SOL - VA Studies, Grade 4  
   Tue 6/01, 7pm: Band Concert (gym) 
    Wed 6/02: SOL - Social Studies, Grade 3 & SOL - Science, Grade 5  
   Thu 6/03: SOL - U.S. History-Online, Grade 6 (Chong, Lewis, Grice, Anderson)  
   Fri 6/04: SOL - U.S. History-Online, Grade 6 (Boyd, Malc, Dunlap)  



   Fri 6/04, 2:30pm: Pep Rally for Staff Basketball Game  
   Fri 6/04, 7pm: Staff Basketball Game vs. Bailey's ES @ Stuart HS 
 
   Mon 6/07: MentorWorks Picnic  
   Mon 6/07, 7pm: Choral Concert (gym)  
   Tue 6/08: Field Day for K-2nd Grades  
   Wed 6/09: Field Day for 3rd-4th Grades  
   Thu 6/10: Field Day for 5th-6th Grades  
   Fri 6/11, 9:15am: TC Picnic  
 
   Fri 6/18: Ancient Cultures Festival (3rd grade)  
   Fri 6/18: Science Fair Expo (6th grade)  
   Sat 6/19, 10:00-11:30am: Rising Kindergarten "Playdate" at Eakin Park 
   Mon 6/21: Last Day for Specials Classes  
   Wed 6/23: 6th Grade Awards Assembly & Party  
   Thu 6/24, 11:35am: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! (Early Release)  
Community Events 
Family Movie Under the Stars! Support Woodson for Haiti!  
Kids and adults alike are invited to join us on Friday, June 11th at Woodson High School to 
watch Madagascar, the animation picture, under the stars!  The movie will begin at 8:15 
on the softball field by the main gym, but doors will open at 7:30!  Local vendors will be 
selling food, drink, and popcorn.  All profits will benefit the relief for Haiti!  Bring your 
blankets!  See you there! 
Alert News Contributions 
Send items via email to alertnews@mantuapta.org.  
Submissions appreciated by the Friday before distribution.  

 

 如果您需要一份中文的曼图亚小学校园新闻周刊，请联系雷晓春女士。 电话：703-425-1097 
 电子信箱：sabrina_lei@yahoo.com 
  
한국어로 번역된 뉴스를 받아보시기 원하시는 분은 김 민경씨께 연락 주세요.  전화 703-537-0773, 
이 메일 minkyung_kim@hotmail.com 
  
Nếu qúi vị muốn nhận tin tức "the Alert News" được dịch ra tiếng Việt , xin liên lạc 
sonha60@hotmail.com  
Si desea recibir una copia de esta informacion en Espanol, porfavor llame Gabriella 
Numbela a 703-573-6375 or e-mail a ganumbela@hotmail.com. 
  
For more information, please visit our website: 
www.MantuaPTA.org  
  



Sincerely,  
Mantua Elementary School PTA 

 
  

 

  

 


